

Home School Association

(Charity No 507259)



News Letter Spring 2023

Money Raised

We raised £736 in December from the Christmas Fayre! Thank you to all who donated, came and supported us.

Thank you

Thank you to those who donated to Pens Meadow HSA in 2022. Some of these include: Morgan Global Geoff Hill Charitable Trust Alfie Johnson Trust Waitrose

Did you know....

Pens Meadow have a Youtube page.
There are lots of helpful videos including how to apply for a Blue Badge, Safeguarding and EHCP information and much more. This can be found on

www.youtube.com/@pensmeadow5996 or click here.

Fund Raising Opportunity

We would love for as many people to get involved with raising money for the HSA and welcome as many people as possible to join us at **Snowdon** on **Saturday 24th June.** You can join the team walking or just coming along for the day to have a ride on the train and cheer us on.

For more details please email us info@pens-meadow.dudley.sch.uk

Dates for your diary

Friday 31st March – Easter Egg supplied by the H.S.A for all pupils

Thursday 4th May – Kings Coronation Celebration and sponsored walk – families welcome to raise money for the H.S.A Saturday 24th June – Snowdon Sponsored walk TBC – An Evening with Emily

Saturday 9th December – Christmas Fayre More information on all events above will be shared nearer the time.

HSA needs Pens Meadow Family Support

The Home School Association feel passionately about supporting our Pens Meadow community by raising funds through events, that will go towards enrichment opportunities for our young people and their families but we need your help. We are always looking to expand our H.S.A support for Pens Meadow School.

Next meeting Date: Thursday 16th March 2023 at: 9.30am

Which will be a H.S.A Breakfast held at our Pensnett site in our very own Pens Meadow Community Café